
Canine Capers June club meeting at Greenville Area Dog Club in Greenville OH.  
 
June 25, 6:30 pm 
 
14 attendants 
 
We started the meeting by doing the pledges, led by Katelyn Bernholt (reporter) and Lauren 
Gower. After that we answered role call with our favorite ice cream flavor, which was led by 
Carrie Denlinger (Secretary).  
 
If you couldn't make it to skillathon remember to do the essay due july 1st. If you are running for 
canine royalty you have had to have done skillathon and the papers are due august first.  
 
We have decided to not do a fair theme this year and instead just decorate with our Canine 
Capers logo and wear orange and black. We have also decided to not do a float this year and 
instead just walk in the parade with our dogs.  
 
No training next week due to the 4th of July. 
 


